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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Subject Religious Education GCSE Trial Exam 
 
You may be aware that in December 2023, your child sat their Religious Education GCSE trial 
exam. The exams were marked by their RE teacher and the results were communicated with 
all students and are now included on the March Progress Check. 

The students are now busy finishing the RE GCSE content in class and have started revising 
for the RE GCSE public exam this half term. All revision resources will be placed on Google 
classroom. 

Depending on how your child performed in the trial exam, they may be invited to attend a 
revision session during the Easter holiday and invitation letters are currently being prepared 
to be sent out separately. We hope that you will encourage your child to attend this if they 
have been invited. If they have not been invited they will be given sufficient revision material 
and resources to revise independently, especially over the Easter holiday. However, please 
encourage your child to speak to their RE teacher if they feel they would benefit from some 
additional after school revision sessions in the run up to this exam. 

The date of the RE GCSE public exam is on the afternoon of Thursday 16th May 2024. We 
hope that you will support your child in all of their preparation for their first GCSE exam. We 
hope that it will give them some experience about what to expect next year, when they will sit 
all of their other GCSE examinations. With the benefit of only having to prepare for one exam 
this year, the hope is that students will be able to fully apply themselves to their preparation 
whilst also developing some good revision strategies and learning to manage their workload. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you and your child all the best. If you have any queries, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Nathan 
Subject Leader for RE 

  


